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10/12/06

Name: Andy Iturriria

Company: Terra Novo, Inc.

Address: P.O.Box 81916
Bakersfield, CA 93380

Dear Andy Iturriria,
Reference: EarthGuard Fiber Matrix, Ref# 2544

Congratulations! Iwish to thank you for submitting your product for inclusion in the Colorado
Department of Transportation (CDOT) Approved Product List (APL). Upon review by the
CDOT Expert Product Evaluator / subject matter expert of your submitted CDOT Form #595 and
all of the supplemental documentation it was determined that this product satisfies the
requirements for inclusion in the APL.

There are several things you need to know to work efficiently and accurately within our system.

e First, your product has been assigned a unique APL Reference No. which you need to
utilize during any contact or communication with us regarding your product.

e Second, it is essential that you contact us should there be any changes made to your
product or documentation as referenced on the CDOT Form #595. We will decide if the
change is inconsequential and if it impacts our acceptance.

e Third, your material will be listed on our approved products list (APL) at the following
web site: www.dot.state.co.us/app_APL/ . By utilizing APL Search your product can be
found through four approaches: (1) Category, (2) Manufacturer Name, (3) Product Name,
or (4) Product Number.

e Fourth, your product will be removed from the APL if it does not meet the intended
purpose for which is was approved or if there is a failure to keep the Product Evaluation
Coordinator apprised of all changes, not only to the product but also corporate contact
information as listed on the Form #595.

DISCLAIMER: The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) does not have the
obligation to use any of the products listed in the Approved Products List (APL). The APL
simply documents that the listed products have been tested, evaluated, and/or examined under
CDOT standards, and were found to be acceptable to be used in CDOT projects. The product
shall be removed from the APL if Product Performance comments indicate field performance
that is unacceptable to CDOT quality standards or if the product varies from the data as originally
submitted. Additional disclaimer information can be found within the APL web site.
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We look forward to a mutually beneficial relationship with you and your company. Should you
have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (303) 398-6566 or e-mail me at
david.kotzer@dot.state.co.us .

Respectfully yo

(Ol 2

David Kotzer
Product Evaluation Coordinator
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